MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

May 9, 1960

The brookings Planning Commission met in regular Session May 9, 1960, at the Brookings City Hall at 8:00 P. M.

The meeting was called to order by Robert Stanhurst. Present were Archie McVay, Al Phillips, Jack Holte, John Molino, C.Fell Campbell, and Ralph Cavens.

Fell Campbell let the discussion on securing street and sewer easements from the property owners in Sewer District No. 10. Mr. Campbell suggested the members of the Planning Commission contact the property owners to see whether or not they would sign Easements.

Robert Stanhurst suggested that the office of Chairman & Vice-chairman be rotated.

Motion was made by Al Phillips, seconded by Archie McVay that John Molind be elected to the office of Vice-Chairman, Motion carried.

It was suggested that the property owners names be secured along the proposed right away from the County Court House and then the property owners could be contacted by the Planning Commission to get the easements signed.

Mr. John Molino moved that Ralph Cavens be appointed as Secretary of the Brookings Planning Commission, Seconded by Jack Holte. Motion Carried.

Motion made by Al Phillips, seconded by John Molino that the meeting be adjouned. Motion Carried.

Beanine In Thuddleston Secretary